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1. The inspection exercise of private equestrian centres by the Horse Racing Division began 

this Thursday morning, March 10. The HRD team successively examined an installation in 

Petit Gamin and two others in Poste Lafayette. 

2. Dr. Vicky Ruhee was granted a trainer’s licence by the Horse Racing Committee at their 

meeting on March 3. He submitted an acceptable business plan then passed the HRD 

trainer’s exam, followed by an interview and an inspection of his stables. 

3. The HRD Rules Of Racing have been published in the Government Gazette and are 

therefore in effect. These rules have been emailed to MTCSL and trainers. 
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